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Council in Committee Meeting June 19, 2018 

 

This is a request to appear as delegation at the council in 

committee meeting June 19, 2018. 

We have applied to purchase the hazard land directly 

north of our house per Report CS-SS-20-2018. 

We have maintained this piece of property at our own 

expense since we’ve moved into this location September 

23, 2011. 

We wish to keep this land in it’s current state and we have 

no intention to change anything on the property other 

than maintain it. 

 

Joanne & Danny Gris 


